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Townsend, Erle

From: ruston barnard <bluerav1@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:03 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: comment on chapter 127-A advanced clean care II program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My issue is we live in the state of Maine not California. Clearly we should not be following in 
California's foot steps as they can't even pay their own bills. Our climate does not support EVS and 
insurance too high,batteries cost too much. OUR ELECTRICITY RATE TOO HIGH CAN'T AFFORD 
IT. I retired 3 years ago the cost of electricity has gone up  about 50.00 per month it is not economical 
for a lot of of us.The people are not given a choice any more, what happened to we the people for the 
people  by the people. DO WE COUNT ANYMORE IT SURE DOESN'T SEEM LIKE IT   GOD HELP 
US ALL!!!!!!!!!!  
 
                                                                          RUSTON BARNARD 


